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The Committee met twice since the last annual report was submitted. New 
nominations for Honorary Degrees and Professor Emeritus designations were 
reviewed and recommendations were made to Senate for their approval. The 
Committee also reviewed nominations for the Distinguished Alumni Award, and 
recommended approval of same to the Alumni Council.  
 
In an effort to elevate the prominence of Distinguished Alumni Awards, the 
Committee was advised that the Alumni Association will be reviewing nominations 
in-house, going forward.  Distinguished Alumni Awards will be transitioned from 
being awarded at Convocation to a separate celebratory event.  Three alumni 
awards will now be given to commemorate outstanding achievements of alumni 
throughout various stages of their careers.  The first stand-alone event is set to 
take place in October of this year. 
 
The timing of conferring honours is determined by the President, and depends on 
many factors, including availability of recipients.  Nominees are generally selected 
to receive their award during a Convocation which focuses on their area of 
expertise or distinguished service. 
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